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I attended a virtual meeting last evening set up with MS Teams 

 

This was entitled “DDNP Monitoring and Review” and I believe was called by 

Louise Cornell of CCP Planning Consultants. 

 

Following adoption of the DDNP I believe the steering group has disbanded and 

a management group needs to be formed. This seems to be overdue. 

 

There was no agenda to the meeting, which was attended by eight people 

representing the district, but the bulk was taken up by Louise presenting a sales 

pitch on how her firm could help with monitoring and reviewing the policy. A 

copy of her document “DDNP Monitoring and Review” is attached. 

 

The meeting finally got to the business of how we are to formalise the 

Management Group and we are to meet at Diss Town Council Office on 2nd July 

at 7pm. I will attend the meeting and report back. 

 

 

Richard Goodchild 


